February 2006

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I am happy to provide a recommendation for Dave Gonzalez of Decorative Crete Worx.

Dave installed a2 micro top surface on our largs front porch and the work was very
thorough, ncat, and completed on time. We had just had a new and expensive patierned
concrete walk put in and our front porch needed to reflect the quality of the walk. Dave's
work is a very nice compliment to the walk and we have received severa! compliments
from our neighbors.

Following this mitial work we were required to have {oundation piers installed in four
places along the new micro top. This was a blow! FHowever, Dave came back after the
foundation work was complcted and feathered in 2 new micro top surface ovcr the areas
ruined by the pier installation. We are really unable to tell where they used to be and are
again very pleased with Dave's work.

Singgrely,

illrt—

Edward W. Martin



